
1999 was our best year ever in a solid decade of growth, as we
achieved our goal of becoming Florida’s most recognized 
luxury residential architects. This
year we completed three Isleworth
homes, a charming Romanesque
Cottage on Lake Bessie designed by

architect Sean Lackey and constructed by Linda Pellegrini, an
Italian Renaissance home also on Lake Bessie designed by architect
Jeana Burt and constructed by Peatross & Hueber, and an English

Manor Home on Lake Louise
designed by Tom Price and
constructed by Ray Coudriet.
We also completed a Lake
Nona Southhampton, designed
by Jeana and constructed by
Bill Maroon.

Sean designed a French
Chateauesque home now
under construction at
Isleworth by Akers Custom
Homes, and an American
Colonial under construc-
tion by Derrick Builders at

Lake Nona’s North Village. 

While Tom was working
on the design for an Old
World Dutch Colonial now

under construction at the Four Seasons Resort Estates on the
Carribean island of Nevis, Sean was designing the only true

period Victorian at
Keene’s Pointe now under construction on Lake Tibet
Butler by McNally Homes. 

Rounding out this
very productive

year, Sean has just completed the design for a Shingle
Style Bungalow at Lake Nona, and Tom has designed a

Victorian
Contemporary on
Lake Toho in Osceola county, and just completed the
design for an Italian Renaissance Villa on Long Boat
Key. Its construction drawings are now under way by
our Production Manager, Manny Hernandez.

We are very proud to have achieved national prominence from Central Florida. Our firm won
the coveted Best in American Living Award for the third year from the National Association of
Home Builders for the best home designs in the nation. We also won the Aurora Award for the
fourth year for best one-of-a-kind homes in the Southeast. You may look into these and other
completed homes on our website at www.tompricearchitects.com. We look forward to what the
year 2000 will bring!
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